
Hello, 

This is an endorsement supporting Mike Peacock's nomination for Nominations and Elections chair for 
KOTESOL. 

I have known Mike Peacock for almost four years, during which time we have served on the executive 
committee for the Daejeon-Chuncheong chapter together. During that time Mike has served the committee 
in an exemplary fashion as both vice-president and president. His committment to the chapter and to 
KOTESOL is a major reason for the success of our local group and I understand this success has been 
mirrored by his work at the national executive level. For this reason I would like to strongly endorse his 
nomination as Nominations and Elections chair in the upcoming elections. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need further information. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Griffiths 

Teacher Training Instructor, DMOE 

KOTESOL Membership Co-ordinator, Daejeon-Chungcheong Chapter 

 


